
July 25, 2025 
 
Dear Superintendents and BOCES directors, 
  
Today, we saw a news article that the US Department of Education (ED) will release title funding for 
the 2025-2026 school year.  While we have not yet received official confirmation, I wanted to share 
this with you, as it has been a challenge to approach the start of the school year without these 
critical funds. 
  
For the State of Colorado, the 2024-25 allocations from last year were:  

• Title 1-C: $7,189,738  
• Title II-A:  $25,937,647  
• Title III-A:  $11,172,632  
• Title IV-A:  $13,529,608 
• Adult Education and Family Literacy (AEFLA): $8,814,117  

  
We have anticipated similar allocations for the coming year. As a reminder, we have not received 
official notice, so I cannot say that all of these funds will be released, but I am hopeful that they will 
be. 
  
Federal dollars provide critical support for every child in Colorado - no matter where they live - to 
learn, grow, and thrive. We are grateful to US Secretary of Education Linda McMahon and to the 
many educators, district leaders, community partners, elected officials, and public education 
supporters who advocated for the release of these much-needed funds. 
  
As soon as we receive the grant award notifications, we will review and share the updates with the 
field. 
 
Warm Regards,  
  
Susana Córdova 
 

https://www.washingtonpost.com/education/2025/07/25/school-funds-released-trump-omb/

